
To: Mr. J.D. De Canha, Director   13 June 2011 

Bureau Telecommunicatie en Post 

Beatrixlaan 9, Emmastad 

P.O. Box 2047 

Curaçao 

Netherlands Antilles 

 

Reference:  BT2011 / DIR149 

 

Dear Mr. De Canha, 

 

In response to an email from Ms. C.I.M. Sandries (see reference above) I am 

resubmitting my request for the allocation of a special Amateur Radio callsign for 

Curacao.   

 

I, Ronald Lodewyck (N6EE) and Mr. Chet Jensen (W6XK) are two Radio amateurs 

licensed in the USA who plan to be in Curacao from 1
st
 January through to 10

th
 

January 2012.  We are with the Caribbean Contesting Consortium and will be 

operating at #1 Groot St Marta.  During our entire stay we plan to operate using the 

callsigns PJ2/W6XK and PJ2/N6EE.  We also plan to compete in the ARRL RTTY 

Roundup contest which takes place on the weekend of 7th  / 8
th

 January and would 

like to use a special call for that event.  We would like the callsign PJ2N if this is 

possible.  The contest starts at 1800 UTC Saturday January 7 and ends at 2359 UTC 

Sunday January 8. 

 

Mr. Jensen and I have each completed a License Application form and attached them 

along with a copy of each of our USA FCC License documents (Extra Class W6XK 

and Extra Class N6EE, respectively).  A separate application requesting the special 

callsign PJ2N is also attached.   I have remitted $67 to cover the cost of assigning a 

special event call ($58), plus $9 for the stamp charges   Please note that Mr. Geoff 

Howard has paid this fee for us by MCB bank transfer.   

 

I look forward to hearing from you.  I can be contacted for any reason by telephone or 

Fax, or by email.   Many Thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ronald Lodewyck N6EE 

 

Tel:    (209) 667-1886   

Fax:    (209) 667-1886  (please call first so I can turn on Fax) 

Email:  RONL@TOTO.CSUSTAN.EDU or RLodewyck@charter.net 

Address: 1240 Forest Drive 

  Turlock, CA 95380 

  USA 

 

Cc: Geoff Howard, W0CG, PJ2DX 

 Chet Jensen, W6XK 

mailto:RONL@TOTO.CSUSTAN.EDU

